
 
To: Blacksmith Valley Association and Landowners: 
 
 
 
 
The town committee on Squibnocket has been considering access for vehicles 
and utilities to Squibnocket farms as per our charge from the April Town 
Meeting. Recently we have received suggestions of an emergency access from 
Blacksmith Valley to Great Island or from further west (from Lake Road) 
across the small island and then to Squibnocket Farms.  
 
Short of a taking, these suggestions require agreement from the Blacksmith 
Valley Association and abutters. To aid the Committee in its work, could you 
please let us know if such an agreement is a real possibility?  We would 
appreciate your consideration and a response by the end of November, as we 
are now in our evaluation process and looking to present a recommendation to 
a special town meeting in January. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Town Committee on Squibnocket 
 
 
James Malkin 
Chairman 


